Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Ehucation

REGION 1l
SCHOOLS DIVISION QFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY
No. ISGe <. 2025 JUL 08 2023

To: All Interested HMO Companies

In line with the commitment of Schools Division Office of Bataan to ensure the
health and well-being of all teaching and non-teaching personnel, this Office invites the
authorized representatives from Health Maintenance Organizations (HMOs) to present
the available HMO packages and services.

The presentation aims to provide SDO Bataan with a clearer understanding of the
coverage, benefits, and value-added services your organization offers, including available
packages, inclusions, premiums, and clinic or hospital accreditations.

The presentation is scheduled on July 14, 2025, at 9:30 AM, to be held at the
Bulwagan ng mga Bayani at Banal, DepEd SDO Bataan, Kabukiran, Calaylayan,
Abucay, Bataan. Each HMO will be given 15 to 20 minutes to present their services.

Kindly confirm your attendance on or before July 11, 2025. For further inquiries,
you may contact Dr. Jennifer M. Alip at 0968-462-8012 / 0917-115-0413 or Ms.
Rowena S. Vanadero at 0919-093-8603.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is enjoined.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V

/‘ Schools Division Superintendent 0‘
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